
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/24/2010 8:20:23 AM 

tcr@cpuc.ca.gov (tcr@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 
Redacted

To:
RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: DRA's data requests dated Dec 20, 21, and 22 - A. 10-09-012

Tom,

This confirms receipt of DRA's data requests dated Dec 20, 21, and 22 in regards to A. 10-09-012. The 
various PG&E staff members who would be working on the data requests are taking time off during the 
holidays and the team will not be back until after January 3. We are targeting January 14, 2011 to 
provide responses to your questions. There may be questions that will require additional time beyond 
January 14 and we will have a better estimate after we meet with the staff members upon their return in 
2011. If some of the questions are completed earlier, we will send them to you.

Please let me know if this will work for you.

Best regards,

Redacted
Case Manager - SmartMeter(TM) Program 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted
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